
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Boggs Mountain Demonstration State Forest 

 
  

COBB, Calif. – CAL FIRE Sonoma-Lake-Napa Unit is announcing that Boggs Mountain 
Demonstration State Forest will begin the annual process of winter season management 
effective November 1, 2023. 

Seasonal camping will remain closed throughout the wet season. The forest will be open for 
day use only from sunrise to sunset by foot, bicycle, and equestrian use regardless of weather 
conditions. 

Forest roads will be subject to temporary closure pending wet weather conditions. CAL FIRE 
asks recreators to limit vehicle travel to improved rocked roads and avoid seasonal dirt roads 
when vehicle access is open. These temporary closures are for public safety, environmental 
quality and to prevent long term closures from overuse when roads are saturated or snowed in. 
OHV and off roading is strictly prohibited forest wide. 

Forest staff will be committed to forest management duties such as maintaining recreational 
facilities, prescribed burning, road work, fuels reduction and timber operations. Firewood and 
rock permits are sold by appointment only and are $20 per permit, cash or check only. 

CAL FIRE encourages forest visitors to plan ahead before arriving to the forest and avoid 
recreating during inclement weather conditions. Call the Boggs Mountain Demonstration State 
Forest office at 707-928-4378 or visit us online at www.fire.ca.gov for more information. 
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